Please note that there was a break-in on the 9th June at Milton Abbas in the garages opposite the Lake and a theft around the Lake on Bank Holiday Monday.  It has also been reported that an individual has been walking up and down the village having a good look in people's gardens.

So please be vigilant.
 

